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California now offers “Healthy Families” complete health insurance for your children and teenagers. 

For more information, call 1-800-880-5305 

Message from                         

the Principal 
  

We hope that you had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving break and had time to 

enjoy your families, friends, and 

reflect on all that you are thankful 

for.  We are just three short weeks 

away from Winter break.  Therefore, 

please make sure that your child is 

at school every day!  We don’t want 

anyone to miss out on all that our 

teachers have planned! 

 

We want to thank all of our parents 

and guardians who attended 

parent/teacher conferences.  Your 

participation is so important in your 

child’s education!  If you were not 

able to attend, please contact your 

child’s teacher as soon as possible to 

reschedule.   

 

 
 

 
 

                  Lost and Found 
 

 

During school breaks or        

intersessions, such as 

Christmas Break, all items 

remaining in the Lost and 

Found are donated to a 

local charity.  Please check 

the Lost and Found often 

for missing clothing or 

coats.  
 

 

Parent Education Night 

 
Topic:  Technology, Social Media, 

and Internet Safety 

 

 
 

When:  December 4, 2019 

 

Time:  5:00-6:30pm 

 

Location:  Helen Wilcox Cafeteria 

 

Dinner and Childcare Provided! 

 
 

                  Attendance 

                      Matters! 

                   
            This holiday season, the 

best gift you can give your child is 

a good education.  The best place 

to get an education is in school.  

It’s tempting to extend your 

vacation by a few days, but 

remember, those days count as 

absences.  Just a few missed days 

here and there, even if they’re 

excused absences, can add up to 

too much lost learning time. 

 

So make sure your child is in 

school every day, right up until 

vacation starts.  Our teachers will 

be teaching, and our students will 

be learning. 

           Christmas                

Performances 
 

Please make a note of the following 

times and dates for the upcoming 

Christmas performances: 

 

 4
th

 Grade...December 18
th

 at 12:15 
Performance for 4

th
 Grade will be at the      

Church of the Nazarene 
  

  5
th

 Grade...December 19
th

 at 9:15  

and at 10:30 

 
  All 5

th
 grade performances will be held 

in the Golden Hills Cafeteria. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 
 

 

� Dec. 3:  5
th

 Grade Trimester 

Awards….2:00-2:45 

� Dec. 4: Parent Education Night 

5:00-6:30 @ Helen Wilcox 

� Dec. 5:  4
th

 Grade Trimester 

Awards… 2:00-2:45 

� Dec. 18:  4
th

 Grade Christmas 

Program…12:15 @ Church of the 

Nazarene 

� Dec. 20:  5th Grade Christmas 

Program…two performances,   9:15 

and 10:30 

� Dec. 20-Jan 3: Christmas Break and 

New Year Holiday…NO SCHOOL!  

� Jan. 6, 2020:  BACK TO SCHOOL! 

� Jan. 20:  Martin Luther King Day… 

NO SCHOOL! 


